
 

 

2020 Term Dates 
Term 1 

Tues Jan 28 - Thurs April 9 
Term 2 

Mon April 27 - Fri July 3 
Term 3 

Mon July 27 - Fri September 25 
Term 4 

Mon October 12 - Fri December 11 

James and Kerrie Ardill 
Senior Pastors/School Chaplain 

office@libertychurch.com.au 

Susan Philp 
College Principal 

principal@libertychurch.com.au 

WEEK 10 

 

Monday 30 
School Sport 
 
Tuesday 31 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Wednesday 1 
 
Thursday 2 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Friday 3 
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Platters preparation 
Is on hold for students. 
 

Students will require items 
for Crunch & Sip® each day. 

WEEK 11 

 

Monday 6 
School Sport 
 
Tuesday 7 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Wednesday 8 
 
Thursday 9 
Icy Pole Day 
Newsletter Day 
Term 1 Concludes 
 
 

 

 

Liberty Christian Primary 
School Newsletter 

 

And it is my prayer that your love may abound more and more, 

with knowledge and all discernment, so that you may approve what is excellent, 

and so be pure and blameless for the day of Christ. 
Philippians 1:9-10 
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2/3 
Dolphins 

  Shartaya   Coby 

     

4/5/6 
Piranhas 

   Kai   Mason 

     

Student of the Week 
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ZOOM Meetings 
For families that 
have chosen to self-
isolate, please 
check your emails 
for invitations to 
join online meetings 
using ZOOM. 
 
ZOOM Check-In - This meeting will 
be scheduled at 9:30 each school 
morning and be run by Mrs Philp. 
 
ZOOM Class Meeting - These 
meetings will be hosted by the 
class teachers and run daily. Times 
may vary depending on the 
timetable for teachers working on-
site with students. Teachers are 
transiting to this mode of 
communication as numbers of 
students in remote learning is 
increasing. In the meantime, expect 
a phone call or email. 
 
ZOOM Catch-Up - An opportunity 
for students at home to see and 
chat to students at school. We have 
set up a webcam in the classroom 
and ran the first of these today. 
On-site students loved it! 
 

Sport 
This coming Monday is a normal 
school sport afternoon on-site. All 
students on-site will join together 
for sport. Families at home have 
sport ideas available from 
teachers in their packs. 
 

CHECK OUT THE 
FACEBOOK GROUP FOR 

UPDATES OF ACTIVITIES 

Principal’s Comment 
Wow, what a week we have had! 
Despite the craziness around us, let 
me say that this week has been a 
testimony to God’s graciousness and 
the amazing capacity he has given to 
our staff and families. I’m sure 
families were not expecting to be 
teaching split strategy, the area of a 
triangle or conjunctions and 
adjectives a fortnight ago. 
 

While these times bring about 
changes to how we do things in all 
areas of life, it also provides 
opportunities for us to consider how 
to remain socially connected in an 
increasingly isolated society. Take 
the opportunity to be deliberate in 
nurturing relationships. Let us choose 
not to be frustrated that we can’t 
escape the confines of our homes but 
instead be thankful that we have the 
opportunity to interact with our 
children in meaningful ways. 
 

School Open 
The CURRENT advice is that NSW 
schools will remain open for the 
remainder of the school term with 
learning provided for those on and 
off site. Government advice is that 
parents are encouraged to keep 
their children at home where 
possible. Liberty is committed to 
providing care where this is not 
possible. 

 

 

Student of the Week 
As you would appreciate, it is very 
difficult to select a student of the 
w e e k  u n d e r  t h e  c u r r e n t 
circumstances. With students at 
school working incredibly hard and 
those at home doing an excellent job 
(including their parents and carers), 
teachers are unable to fairly award 
Student of the Week. 

Team Colour Day 
Team Colour Day is coming up on 
the last Monday of term, April 6. 
Plan ahead for this event by 
collecting up items to match your 
child’s sport team colour. Students 
both on-site and off-site will have 
the opportunity to participate in 
our activities so stay tuned for 
more. 
 

School Events 

The Responsible Pets visit scheduled 
for this past week was cancelled. 
Many up-coming events on the 
school calendar have also been 
cancelled. These include: 
 NAPLAN 
 Canteen 
 Term 1 Assembly 
 Pizza Day (in its usual manner) 
 VIP Day 
 Grip Leadership Conference 
Some of these may be re-invented 
or pop up later in the year but for 
the foreseeable future they have 
been cancelled. 

Please return all Library 

books and Home Readers 
next week 

Chaplaincy Services 

If you would like to make use of 
the Chaplaincy Service provided 

by the 

Federal Government 
please contact the office or the 

School Chaplain  

Pastor James Ardill 
directly on  

0402 323 217 
 

This FREE service is available for 
the School Community. 

 

Blessed is the man who keeps on going 
when times are hard. 

After he has come through them, 

he will receive a crown. 
The crown is life itself. 

James 1:12  

Ice-Blocks 
80 cents or 80 eagles 

 

 Available at recess each 
       Tuesday and Thursday 


